

**FOCS Meeting 20.3.19  
Minutes**

**Present:** Tel Hewitt (Chair) Catherine Jones (Treasurer) Rick Kubilius Dave Evans Bryony Rowlands Bex Watkins Jenny Hide- Smith Jacqui Alexander (Secretary) Carly Bushill Bruce Braithwaite Tanya Braithwaite David G Evans (Parents)  
Sallie Watts Head Teacher

**Apologies** Sarah Webster Charlotte Ralphs Nicola Brayford

No.	Item	Action
2	<p><b>Minutes of Last Meeting</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Sallie confirmed that EYFS outside equipment has now been paid for</li> <li>-First Aid-. Plan for the summer term. School to source and will approach FOCS with the cost</li> <li>-Application to Tesco/Asda (tokens)- Tel has explored eligibility for Tesco which is a possibility but has to be for a named big project- which currently would be replacement of the climbing equipment in the play area. As funds have already been explored with Tesco for the Woodland School the play equipment funding may instead be sourced through a similar scheme at Asda. With regards the ply equipment; school is currently seeking 3 quotes and is awaiting third. Will let us know when all three are available</li> </ul>	<p>Completed</p> <p>Sallie</p> <p>Tel</p>
3	<p><b>Requests from School</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Viking Experience coming into class 2 as an alternative to a trip so no requirement for a coach for this. FOCS have agreed to subsidise this approx. £60</li> <li>£50 each for class 2 and 3 boys reading books- agreed to fund</li> </ul>	<p>nil</p> <p>Sallie</p>
4	<p><b>Previous Events</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-nil</li> </ul>	
5	<p><b>Future Events</b></p> <p><b>Planned events:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Clive/ Prees/ Wixhall's Got Talent! Some further interest following a second letter but not enough for the event. To explore for next year perhaps promoted via the music teachers etc</li> <li>-Mothers Day Sale: 26<sup>th</sup> March (Tuesday) from 2pm Jenny Carla Charlotte. <b>Text to remind about money</b></li> <li>-Easter Egg: Sun 14<sup>th</sup> April (2.30-3.45 to start). Leo booked the VH and has recruited enough volunteers. Bex will do face painting. <b>Friday post message for cakes</b></li> <li>-Enterprise challenge: Over Easter holiday Tel to <b>Letter 5.4.19 with £1 per child Tel to</b></li> </ul>	<p>Jacqui</p> <p>Jacqui</p> <p>Tel</p>

	<p><b>ask Kate about letter and revise. 76 in main school excluding nursery- Catherine to obtain £1 coins</b></p> <p><b>Fete</b> Date 15.6.19 field booked. Volunteers attending for Fete Sub committee. Tel, Bryony, Dave, Rick, Kate, Carla, Charlotte, Carly, Bex, Tanya (Sallie-requests to be kept abreast of plans) Next meeting is 3.4.19</p> <p><b>Ideas:</b></p> <p>-Clothes swapping evening – Catherine has explored and not to be planned as a separate event - to be a stall at the fete</p> <p>-Evening bingo with alcohol licence-Bryony and Carley. Suggest a Thursday in July. Prizes maybe sourced as part of the donations from raffle.</p> <p>-Quiz (and ?Curry) night for the end of Sept. Saturday evening with an alcohol licence. End of October Sunday afternoon family quiz.</p>	<p>Catherine</p> <p>Bryony and Carley</p>
	<p><b>Any other Business</b></p> <p>-Lock up. Thanks go to Rick and Dave who have organised the tidy up and have stacked the school furniture to the back affording more storage space. To ask Sansaw Estate permission to board it up to prevent rat infestation. Toys and books to be disposed as a precaution.</p>	
<p><b>6</b></p>	<p><b>- Date of next meetings:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Fete Sub Committee 3.4.19</li> <li>• FOCS 15.5.19</li> </ul>	